
Kure Beach Community Center 

Committee Minutes 

November 13,2018 

 

Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order at 9:30am 

All members were present except Harriet Owsley and John Shalanski. 

Approval of Minutes 

The October Committee Minutes were approved as written. 

Old Business 

No old business was discussed. 

Town News- Craig 

Beach bids for nourishment are within range of the budget and the 

project will be completed by turtle season. 

Everyone is encouraged to call town hall for correction to their water 

bill due to estimated billing caused by the hurricane. 

FEMA is paying 80% of cost of storm damage to town. 

Good ideas and interactions were presented at the Parking Committee 

Meeting which was well attended by Kure Beach citizens. 

Rental Updates-Nikki 

The Recreational Calendar has been updated to cover holiday events. 

 

Financial Report-David Sack 



Budget expenses and revenue are in good standing for the first quarter 

of the fiscal year. 

Lighted Globe and Wreath Project 

The Christmas Lighted Globe and Wreath project is scheduled for 

November 25,2018 from 3-5pm at the Kure Beach Community Center. 

New Business 

Linda Britt-Kell has resigned from her position as Co-Chairperson of 

Kure Beach Community Center Committee. 

There will be no meeting of KBCC Committee in December. 

Adjourn 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30am. 

Respectfully Submitted by 

 

Elaine Hall 


